November 7, 2022

The regular monthly meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M. Present were Christopher Burdick, Harold
Shay and Robert Finagan.

The minutes were reviewed. Harold made a motion to accept the minutes as written with Bob seconding
and Chris in favor.

Harold gave his report as Road Master. They are filling potholes, cleaning up ditches and trees.
Chris reported there was no COG meeting. There will be a meeting next month.

Bob Finagan had nothing to report.

William Shay stated park fence was being put in — started 11/7/22.

Rhiannon had correspondence as follows: a few changes from Assessment, Budget for 2023.
Chris added — we received fire contract from Thompson.

New Business — O'Donell Subdivision — 3 lot line adjustment — 3 lots into 2 lots.

The meeting was opened for Public Comment.

Janet Watson requested the township website be updated with minutes from May — August. Website is
now current.

All bills for the month have been paid.
The meeting was adjourned at 7:15.

Rhiannon Moxen, Secretary



